
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Recep
on 

Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 

Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief �me of fellowship. 

Today at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  AvenueToday at  Fr iendly  Avenue     

Welcome , New MemberWelcome , New MemberWelcome , New MemberWelcome , New Member    Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    

Assistive Listening Devices  
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary  
Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

 ~ 4:00 p.m. FACP Board of Directors Mtg. 

 ~ 6:00 p.m.   S.O.L.D., KIDS PRAISE, ATTIC 

~ 7:00 p.m. The Greensboro Oratorio Singers present 

Johannes Brahms  

A GERMAN REQUIEM 

(IN ENGLISH)  

VBS SUPPLIES NEEDED 
 
 

As we dive into a week of being SUBMERGED in God's 

Word, there are many art materials that we will 

need.  Many of them you may have around your house 

already, or you may be willing to pick up at the store 

when you're there.  Thank you in advance for all of your 

support!   
 

We need clear water bottle caps, clear plastic wrap, egg 

cartons, empty plastic Easter eggs, white paper plates, 

sandwich ziploc bags, and small shells or sea animals. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER 
 

You MUST call  the office or go online to REALM to make a               
reservation.  We do not have a “permanent” reservation list   
anymore. The church cannot pay for your dinner if you don’t 

show up, and if you have not made a reservation and show up, 
there may not be enough food for the members that DID make a    

reservation, which just happened this past week.  
 

Reservations MUST be made by 12 noon each Tuesday. 
                                            

#1. Sign in to your Realm account, click on “Events”, find the 
date of the supper you want to attend and click “Register”. You 

can choose to register yourself, a family member and/or a guest. 
Once you have selected who is attending, click on  

Register. Realm will register your selections and you will see 
“You are Going!!” up under the date and time of the supper.   

 
 

#2. Call Dawn in the church office at  292-3567 Ext.  301.  
 

Next Deacons Meeting ~ May 15th ~ 4:30 p.m. 

Please recycle Connect Cards and Bulletin  
Inserts.  

 

Help FABC save money by keeping down the cost 
of paper and ink for reprinting. Leave inserts in 
the pew for our collection.   Thank you!! 

WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR THESE STALWART 

“FRIENDLY” CHRISTIANS! 
 

Ed Welch called to our attention through the list below that 

we have a number of people in our church who have been 

members of Friendly Avenue for more than 60 years!  We 

are so grateful for all the following people have meant to our 

church over many, many years. 

 

 Jack and Anne Tuttle – Members for 64 years 

P. D. Honeycutt – 64 years 

 Eunice Pearman – 64 years 

 Hal Haskins – 64 years 

 Helen and Jim Wilson – 65 years 

 Fred Mounce – 65 years 

 Tommy Teague – 73 years 

 Anne Teague – 74 years 

 John Teague – 74 years 

 Tommy Weisner – 74 years 

 Don Walker – 75 years 

 Virginia Vaughn – 84 years 

 

Actually, there was one more on his list, but we are not cer-

tain whether tor not that person is still living, so we did not 

include that name. 

Welcome to Betty Wood, who joined FABC on April 10th.  

The Diamond Set Activity Day set for April 21 has been 

cancelled due to the WMU Home and Closet Sale, which 

needs to be set up on that day.   

Thank you so much for your thoughts and prayers, 

cards, phone calls and many words of encouragement 

as we traveled this long journey with Barbara.  Your 

prayers con�nue to be a blessing as we have the peace 

that God promised. Blessings to each of you.                                                                             

           Love, Ma$e and Thurmon Deloney. 

Urban Ministries 
 Our next collection date of fruit for Urban     

Ministries is Sunday, May 1. Any donations you 

make are definitely appreciated. 
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 4800 West Friendly Avenue, Greensboro, NC  27410 

336-292-3567 * Fax 336-292-3683 

www.friendlyavenue.com 

Dr. Pat Cronin, Senior Pastor 

Dr. Pat Cronin, Senior Pastor 

Home: 643-0773  Cell: 908-9308 

pcronin@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 304 
 

Rev. Steve King, Associate Pastor 

sking@friendlyavenue.com 

Home: 471-1779 Cell: 471-1779 

Office Ext. 313 
 

Rev. Rob Miller 

Minister of Music & Worship 

Home: 662-0463  Cell: 686-4555 

rmiller@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 302 
 

Rev. Jamie Burke= 

Minister to Students 

Cell: 355-7889 

jburke4@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 307 
 

Becky Muller, Director 

Preschool Children & Families Ministry  

Home: 662-9449 Cell: 402-1652 

bmuller@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 311 
 

Shelby Hallquist, Director 

School-Age Children & Families Ministry  

shallquist@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 311 
 

Chris White 

Worship Leader 

cwhite@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 308 
 

Connie Has
ngs 

Music Associate/Organist 

chas�ngs@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 309 
 

Sandy Johnson, Director 

Friendly Avenue Chris�an Preschool 

Home: 697-5718  Cell: 601-2583 

sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 314 ( School # 292-3578) 
 

Dr. Doris Henderson 

Director of Outreach 

dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 312 
 

Rev. Bryan Presson 

Burmese Karen Church Planter 

bpresson@friendlyavenue.com 

Office Ext. 319 

 

FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
David Cruise —  314-1676 
Hugh Mann  — 708-1518 

8:15 & 10:45 Traditional - Pastor Pat Cronin 
10:45 Contemporary - Rev. Steve King     

 

 

   

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

4:15 Youth Bells 

5:00 Youth Choir 

6:00 KidsPraise; Youth AGc; SOLD 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci
zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring 

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  

 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare (resumes May 11th) 

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          
  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S
tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris
an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

FABC Weekly Schedule 

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra%ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

FABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry NewsFABC  Ministry News    

WALK FOR LIFE 
Saturday, April 23, 2016  

Start at 9:00 a.m.; finish at Center City Park. This is a great   
family event to support the Greensboro Pregnancy Care Center. 
The Mobile Pregnancy Care Unit will be unveiled at the walk. 
Donate at:  http://igfn.us/vf/2016walk/SaraMacSween 

               NEW FABC MEMBER DIRECTORY 
 

You can sign up today, and April 24th - for a time to get 
your family photos made for our new church directory.  Sign-
up sheets will be available between Sunday  morning ser-
vices on those dates in the back hallway of the church build-
ing, in the front foyer facing West Friendly Avenue, and in 
the  Welcome Center area of the Ministry Building.  
 

The sooner you sign up, the more likely you are to get 
the time you want.  Each family getting a photo made will 
receive a free 8” X 10” portrait and a free directory. 

PBA WMU SPRING FLING 
 

Our Annual Spring Fling will be at English Road Baptist 
Church in High Point on Tuesday, May 3rd at 6:30. Bring your 
favorite salad dinner. Our mission project will benefit            
vulnerable woman at Leslie House. Please bring toiletries, 
cleaning supplies, twin sheets, and towels and put them 
in the WMU box in the office. Krystal Weeks will present an 
enlightening power point on the Good Shepherd Ministry 
Center and orphanage in Guatemala. 

              Home & Closet Sale                                      
            Sat, April 23rd @ 7.30 am 
• Helpers needed to set up all day on Thursday, April 21st    

and Friday, April 22nd 
• Volunteers to work the sale on Sat. 
• Clean-up crew on Sat from 12-3 pm. 
• Wrapped baked goods. 
• Pray that we reach lost at this event. 
• Lunch provided for workers. 


